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Consultation Paper – Evolving multiple retailing and switching 

WEL Networks appreciates the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed changes detailed in this 

consultation paper 

WEL Networks (WEL) is New Zealand’s sixth largest electricity distribution company and is 100% owned 

by our community through our sole shareholder, WEL Energy Trust. Our guiding statement of strategic 

intent is to be leading Waikato’s energy future, and we work to ensure that our customers have access to 

reliable, affordable, and environmentally sustainable energy. 

Due to the range of changes presented in this paper, WEL has limited our response to those that affect 

our operation as a distributor. In general we also support the ENA’s submission and the associated 

Chapman Tripp commentary on the changes proposed. 

WEL is supportive of operational changes that increase the efficiency of the industry and as such agree 

with the semi-automation of distributor switching.  The changes to trader and MEP switching appear to 

be in the same vein, but we leave comments on the specifics to retailers and MEPs. 

We are less convinced of the merits  of pursuing multiple traders on single ICPs.  Particularly as at this 

time there are more pressing issues for the industry to focus on. 

Our responses to the specific questions sought by the Authority are attached and should you require 

clarification on any part of this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Maseyk 

Regulatory Specialist 
 

 

  
















